
Newsletter – 23 February 2024
One family, belonging, believing and learning together.  

Romans 12v5 ‘So in Christ we, though many, form one 

body, and each member belongs to all the others’.
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Diary Dates

Mon 26 Feb – Dogs Trust to visit all classes
Tues 27 Feb – Year 2 Outdoor Ed
Thurs 29 Feb – Year 1 Outdoor Ed
Fri 1 Mar – SportsReach leading family
worship
Thurs 7 March – World book day
Fri 8 March – Mothers Day Breakfast
Fri 8 March – Biggest girls football day ever
Fri 8 March – Rev Helen Scammon leading
family worship
Thurs 14 March – Dance workshop Alice in
Wonderland
Thurs 14 March – 6.15pm-8.30pm
KS2 swimming gala
Wed 20 March – 3.30pm-5pm PTA Easter
Bingo
Thurs 21 March – Year 2 singing festival
Fri 22 March – NISCU leading family
worship
25-28 March – Y5 bikeability
Mon 25 March – Reception Outdoor Ed
Tues 26 March – Y3 Outdoor Ed
Wed 27 March – Y3 Outdoor Ed
Thurs 28 March - Easter lunch
Thurs 28 March – break up

Well done to our Y5/6 football team who
qualified for the Champions league by
finishing 4th in their group on Tuesday. Good
luck to the Y3/4 indoor athletics team who
compete in the first round of the Champions
league on Thursday.

Sporty Stuff

Found

A well loved monkey was
found on the KS1
playground just before
half term and he is still
keeping the office staff
company. We would love
to return him to his
owner.

WORLD BOOK DAY

We are celebrating world book day on
Thursday 7 March: to keep it simple for
parents, we are asking children to bring their
favourite book to school and to come to school
in comfortable clothes that they can lounge
around and read in. These can be pyjamas or
other comfortable clothes (remember, the
children will be going outside on the day as
well). We will be inviting parents in to read to
classes, as well as nominating reading
ambassadors for the day. Children will also be
going to other classes to hear teachers read
their favourite book.

During the day, we will also be planning some
fun reading activities, which we hope
everyone will enjoy.
We would also, on this day, like to hold a pre-
loved book sale - please could you send in any
books your children have enjoyed but would
now be happy to pass on to others . All monies
raised would go towards lovely new books -
each class will be tasked with the job
of selecting some books from the profits for
their class libraries.
A small amount of money can brought in on
World Book Day - books will typically be priced
at around 50p.
Donated books can be sent to the school
office from early next week - we appreciate
your support as always with this.
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VIPs

A massive CSP well done to all our
super VIPS this week.
Diamond - Myles fantastic effort with his
reading and always smiling! Well done
Myles!
Ruby – Ellis for being a problem solver and
for working hard in phonics and Maths.
Topaz – Sebastian for fantastic enthusiasm
and giving very thoughtful answers when
the Fire Fighters came to give our fire safety
talk.
Emerald - Rose for brilliant maths work on
fractions this week.
Sapphire – Joseph for growing in maturity
and embracing challenges
Amethyst – Sophia H for having an excellent
work ethic and for being a kind and
thoughtful person, thank you.

Absence from school

A polite reminder if your child is absent
from school you must contact school at the
earliest opportunity on the first day of
illness and if leaving a message must clearly
advise what the symptoms are. If your child
has sickness or diarrhoea they must not
return to school for at least 48 hours from
the last episode, this is to help prevent the
spread of the bug. Thank you for your
cooperation.

Outdoor ed

Please don't forget to return your entries for
the picture competition and application
form for The Gala Queen, Page Boy and
Attendants. Applications must be in by
Friday 1 March. If you require paper copies,
please ask at the school office. Thank you.

Next week sees Y2 and Y1 outdoor ed take
place. Y2 will be going to Warton Crag on
Tuesday (remember, group 2 will return at
4:30pm), with Y1 going to Silverdale on
Thursday (group 2 return at 3:30pm). All
sessions are fully risk assessed and led by
Phil from Big Adventure who we have used
for the past 4 years. Children will have lunch
in school as usual on both days. Please
ensure you have returned your permission
slip to allow your child to attend these days.

Emails

Caton Gala

As mentioned on previous newsletters,
please ensure any ‘everyday’ emails are sent
to the office, or Mr Gittins, and not the class
teacher – they won’t see them during the
day and spend the time before school
setting up to teach the children! Emails
regarding other matters concerning your
child, should be sent to the class teacher,
with an answer expected within 72 hours.
Thank you for your cooperation in this
matter.




